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TWHGs Sun Hoi Directors’ College 

2024-2025 School Notice No. 26 

26th May, 2025 

Dear parents, 

Please kindly note the following: 

 

1. Photo Session for S3 Student ID Cards 

Our school will arrange for S3 students to take their student ID photos for the next 

academic year. Details are as follows: 

 

Date: June 24, 2025 (Tuesday) 

Time: 11:30 a.m. - 12:45 p.m. (Exams end at 11:15 a.m.) 

Location: School Hall 

 

2. Family Day Camp 

Our school will hold a Family Day Camp on 28th June, 2025. Through engaging group 

games, parent-child cooperative activities, and camp events, we aim to enhance 

interaction and communication between parents and children, deepening mutual 

understanding. The schedule for the day is as follows: 

 

Date:        June 28, 2025 (Saturday) 

Gathering Time:      8:45 a.m. 

Dismissal Time:      4:30 p.m. 

Gathering and Dismissal Location:  Covered Playground 

Activity Location:  Po Leung Kuk Jockey Club Pak Tam Chung 

Holiday Camp 

Quota:  15-20 families (each family can have a 

maximum of 3 participants) 

Equipment:   Winter sportswear, sports shoes, sufficient 

drinking water, sunscreen 

Activity Content: Engaging group games, parent-child 

cooperative games, and camp activities 

Lunch:        Provided at the camp 

Cost:       Free of charge 

Registration Method:   Interested participants should complete the 

registration form. The deadline for registration 

is 6th June, 2025 (Friday). If you do not receive 

notification of acceptance by 13th June, 2025 

(Friday), please attend as scheduled. 
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For inquiries, please contact Ms. Cheng Chuen Woon, social worker Miss Chan Wai 

Han, or Mr. Fong Yuk Lun. 

 

3. Beware of Phone Scams 

Recently, some parents have been scammed by impersonators posing as school teachers 

over the phone, resulting in financial losses. According to our school’s policy and 

procedures for collecting fees, we will first issue an electronic notice via the E-Class 

online platform before any charge. Parents must sign a reply slip, and payment can only 

be made via the designated electronic payment method registered with the school. 

School staff will never inform parents of charges via phone, email, or text message. If 

parents receive any unclear payment notifications claiming to be from the school, please 

call 2464 5220 to inquire and confirm with the school office to avoid being scammed. 

 

Best Regards, 

TWGHs Sun Hoi Directors’ College 

 


